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New website, new dawn...
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To announce to the world that Metisse Motorcycles are ready for a new phase in its long history we have 
been undergoing many changes over the past year. Along with the new workshop facility, the sign off of the 

new Mk5 Cafe Racer and Street Scrambler with Metisse's own engine and of course the new Metisse 
Hammer Mk3 starring in The Man from U.N.C.L.E. we have launched the new website.

With the artistic talents and hard work of Toxic Creative, we are looking to move forwards, not only 
bringing our motorcycle technology into the 21st century, but also our presence and relationship with our 

loyal followers and customers.

Please contact us for any feedback or to visit the new workshops and look around the exciting new range of 
motorcycles.
Written by: 

Mr M. E. Tisse

(http://www.facebook.com/pages/Metisse-Motorcycles/316405131786155?fref=ts) 
(https://twitter.com/metisse_uk) 

07990 06 33 93
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